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districtsecretary@qfr2.org

From: Watson, Kelley <ne-kwatson@jeffersonhealthcare.org>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 4:00 PM
To: chief@qfr2.org; districtsecretary@qfr2.org; Mark McCrehin; nsingleton@qfr2.org
Cc: Harrison, Caitlin
Subject: Thank you!

Hello Quilcene Fire Crew, 
 
Thank you so much for your partnership in working at the Healthcare Career Explore Event on 
Wednesday.  It was GREAT to have your team on site and to see the kids soaking up information from 
your crew!   We sincerely appreciate all of your efforts in bringing your team to this event and we look 
forward to refining this program and continuing to partner in coming years. 
 
I hope you all enjoy this beautiful weekend.  Thank you so much for your contribution to this event! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelley Watson and Caitlin Harrison 


